
April 2006

The Shea-Jennings Feis
We really need adult volunteers to work at the feis.  Please call Cheryl Morrison at 908-233-2316 if you can give a couple of hours on feis day (May 6).

Ceili Tickets

This year’s ceili will be held on June 2nd at Cranford High School at 7pm.  Everyone is expected to attend.  Please call the studio immediately if you cannot, so we can plan on your child’s absence.  The actual dress rehearsal will take place from 4-6pm (more details will follow during your child’s class as to which act they are in and whether their rehearsal time is 4-5pm or 5-6pm).  The program has not been made up as yet, however, regardless of which act your child is in, we ask you to be courteous and stay for the entire performance.  Tickets will be available for purchase on Saturday, May 13th from 9am-12noon.  Tickets will be $10 per seat (no special child or baby fee) and be sold on a first come, first serve basis.  All seating is reserved.  After May 13th, you may put your ticket request in the ticket box in the upstairs office (not the tuition box).  All orders will be filled and envelopes will be taped on the closet door with your name on it, to be picked up at your convenience.  After May 27th, any tickets which have not been picked up, or any new orders, will be held and taped on the podium in the auditorium during rehearsal for pick-up.  If you would like your tickets mailed to you, please supply us with a self-addressed stamped envelope (with enough postage), and we would be happy to send them to you.  If you have any questions, call Roseanne at 908-709-1251.

Dress Sale

It is not necessary to have a traditional costume for the feis or the recital;  we only require your child to look “Irish”.  This means a green, black or plaid skirt (or pants for the boys!), a white or black top and appropriate foot attire.  Curl their hair, wear a bun wig or full wig, green bows,  or whatever will make them look like a little colleen.  For those of you who want a more sophisticated look (this is not required – we are a no-stress recital school!) we will have another dress sale on May 20th from 12-2pm in the studio waiting room.
Congratulations Julianna!
Congratulations to Julianna Harkins for being the first person from our school to ever recall at the world championships.  She went on to place 14th in the world, and 2nd in the USA!!  We are so proud to have our school so well represented at the Worlds!!

Summer Camp

Camp is being held the last three weeks in July.  Please sign up now.  I have to order t-shirts and that really stresses me out.  Discount for 13 yrs and older.  (Talk to me about the details).  Brochures are available in the studio or just call the studio and I will send you one.

